
AGM 22nd January 2010 
 
The AGM was held in the Village Hall where 40 people attended. The 
AGM was followed by a talk on the Orchard Project by Steve Rodrick 
and one on the Red Kites by Cathy Rose. 
 
Minutes of the AGM  can be viewed by going to ‘Committee Minutes’  
 
Steve Rodrick talked about the loss of Orchards both locally and in the 
country as a whole. Naphill used to have a large number of cherry orchards 
but these have been lost over the years. A project has been set up to try and 
reverse this trend.  
 
Cathy Rose gave a very informative talk on the red kite. She told us about the 
history of the red kite and we once lived side by side, why they were 
persecuted and how they have made a come back. Mention was also made of 
the current thinking behind their feeding by the general public. 
 
  
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 


